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The Belmont Condominium Trust


November 30, 2012
Dear Belmont Owner,
In reviewing the annual number of rentals for the 2012 summer and off season, it has come to my attention that there are some owners that may have rented their unit without following the proper protocol set forth by the board and clearly documented in our rental regulations. These regulators can be found on the website and are obtainable through the office at any time. 
These regulations were designed to keep the Belmont a safe and secure community. We need to be able to identify anyone that is on the property and if we do not have the correct information, we cannot enforce the rules that the community has agreed to abide by.

As you know there is a minimum rental period of one month. Tenants are required to follow the same rules that owners follow. If your tenant is a repeat rental, you or your real estate agent, must still fill out the appropriate paperwork and submit it to the office along with a copy of the lease, each year. This is true for long term rentals as well.

The Board takes rental regulations very seriously and therefore had adopted the following:

Any unit owner that does not report his/her tenant to the management office and does not provide a copy of the executed lease shall be subjected to a fine of $1000.00, levied against your account.  

Sincerely,
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Jay Donovan

Property Manager

The Belmont     (    One Belmont Road     (     West Harwich, MA  02671

Phone 508-432-8028     (     Fax 508-432-6212

Email   belmontmanager@comcast.net

 Website    
    http://www.thebelmont.net
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